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15th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Orchestral Day at Radley College - Tuesday 11th June 2024 
 
We are delighted to inform you of an Orchestral Day on Tuesday 11th June 2024. This 
is organised by Abingdon Music Centre and Radley College for musical children in the 
local schools and the Radley Primary Music Group have been rehearsing with Mrs 
Eccleston in preparation on Tuesday lunchtimes this term. The children will have the 
opportunity to play their instruments as part of a larger orchestra, including other 
children from Dunmore, St Edmunds, Dry Sandford, Caldecott, Wootton and Rush 
Common primaries and supported by local secondary school students. 
 
Come to school as normal and then walk up, accompanied by school staff. 
 
The day will run 9:30am – 2:30pm at Silk Hall, Radley College. There will be an open 
‘sharing’ session of the music rehearsed during the day at 2.10pm and parents are 
welcome to attend if they wish (at Silk Hall).  
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform. 
 
Please also bring:  

 Coat 

 Packed lunch (no nuts please) 

 Instrument plus any accessories needed for that instrument (amp, lead, reed, 
etc.) 

 
We will take all the printed Music for the three pieces (in the blue folders) and hand out 
when we arrive:  Eye of the Tiger, Night on a Bare Mountain, Shotgun (if time) 
 
Ideally the organisers would love to take photos on the day – of the whole group if 
possible or smaller subsections if not. It would be great for Abingdon Music 
Centre/Radley College/the schools involved to have a record of the day but also to 
celebrate the day with others, such as the local paper/website and also to help with 
future fundraising for similar projects. Please indicate on the attached slip whether you 
are willing for your child to be photographed. 
 
We will return to school at 2.30pm. Parents who are in the audience will be allowed to 
collect their child from Mr Wolstenholme after the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jackie Crook 
 

Church Road 

Radley 

Abingdon 

Oxfordshire  

OX14 3QF 
 

Telephone: 01235 520814 
Email: office@radleyprimary.uk 

Web: www.radleyprimary.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Thomas BA(Hons) MEd 
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Orchestral Day at Radley College - Tuesday 11th June 2024 
 
Name of Child: 
 

I give my permission for Abingdon Music Centre/Radley College/other 
schools involved/local paper to take photographs of my child. 

 
I give my permission for these photographs to appear on their websites. 

 
 
Name of Parent: 
 
Date: 
 
 


